Ocean Grove P.A.C. News

September 29, 2016

Chair: Alana Caldwell

Vice Chair: Trish Sorensen

Mark your Calendars

-Monday, October 10th Thanksgiving No School

-Friday, October 14th. First hot lunch.

-Monday, October 31 Halloween Breakfast

-Next P.A.C. Meeting Monday October 17th 6:30 PM.

-Potluck Lunch

November 23rd



About the Ocean Grove P.A.C

We would like to extend an invitation to Ocean Grove parents and caregivers to get involved with the Parent Advisory Council (P.A.C) this year. All of our fundraising and

P.A.C school events rely on our dedicated parents to make them a success.

Secretary: Deanna Collins
d an invitation to
d caregivers to get

Treasurer: Erica Chan-Lafrance

Last school year our various fundraisers brought in over \$10,000. We were happy to increase the discretionary funds each teacher received this school year to use on their students. This money will also purchase various school rescources and supplies for the music room, library and sensory room. Money raised will also fund upcoming cultural events and lessons in the school. An account was also started to start saving for a new playground/playground updates in the years to come that can be very costly. Come out to a meeting, learn about upcoming events, fundraisers and get informed.

Hot Lunch Program

On-line Registration & ordering will begin and is open until Oct. 7 2016.

- 1. Go to www.hotlunches.net
- 2. Under schools pick Ocean Grove Elementary.
- 3. Click the "**REGISTER**" menu at the top right hand corner to sign up. Our school code is **OGHL.**
- 4. Enter your name, email address and phone, then a user id that you will use for access to the hot lunches application. Enter a password and then enter it again to verify that it is correct.
 - 5. Once registered, you will be logged into the website.
- 6. Please add your students by clicking on the "STUDENTS" button below or the "PROFILE" menu tab in order to proceed. Once your students have been added to the system you will be able to place lunch orders immediately by clicking the "Order" button below each child's name.

***If you registered last year, just do the first two steps and login (if you have forgotten your password, there is a password recovery if you enter your email address). Please remember to change your child's teacher as food will go to that class! We ask that you input your order online and simply print out a 'Remittance Form'. Then send it to the school, along with a single cheque payable to Ocean Grove P.A.C., in a sealed envelope. If you are absolutely not able to pay by cheque, cash will be accepted. All orders and cheques/cash must be received by October 7th. This year we will not be able to make any exceptions with late orders or payments.

QUESTIONS? Email trishsorensen@hotmail.com or samanthahelm85@gmail.com 250.204.2048



PLEASE FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK as we post events and updates often! www.facebook.com/OceanGroveElementarySchoolPacInformationOnly

DID YOU KNOW? We have an account at Return It Recycle Centre simply under "Ocean Grove School" Please donate your returns!



SEEKING HOT LUNCH HELPERS. If you can help out some of the Fridays for hot lunch throughout the year we would love to see you. Please contact Trish or Sam for more information. A sign-up sheet will be posted on the kitchen door of the gym.

P.A.C Fees

We ask that you please fill out the form below and enclose it, along with a \$7.00 P.A.C fee per child for the year. Please return to the office. This fee, along with other funds raised will go towards many activities and items such as food and supplies for our annual Halloween Breakfast, buses for field trips, items on our teacher's wish lists and much more.

Last school year our various fundraisers brought in over \$10,000. This money is used to go towards our Teachers Wish Lists, school events and upcoming cultural events and lessons in the school!

Please fill out and cut off this form and return it along with the \$7.00 PAC fee per child to the school office by <i>October 31/16</i> . Cheques can be made out to Ocean Grove P.A.C. Thank you!
Student's Name:
Teacher: Grade:
P.A.C. Fee Enclosed? Yes: No:
Do we have your consent for a P.A.C. representative to send you information via email about P.A.Crelated activities and events? Yes: No:
Email Address: